
TOWN MANAGER’S REPORT October 3, 2017 

 

Town of North Yarmouth 

 

 
The information contained in this report is intended to inform the Select Board, staff, and 
residents, some of the current activities taking place within the manager’s office or the 
Town in general.  All topics are open for discussion. 
 
Online Assessing Records - Online tax assessing records are now updated reflecting current 
values associated with the most recent tax commitment.   
 
County Recognition Announcement:   The Wescustogo Building & Design Committee was 

chosen as one of three winners of the Spirit of America Award. The Cumberland County 

Commissioners will present an award to the group at their next Commissioner Meeting, which will 

take place on Tuesday, October 10th, at 5:30 p.m., in the Peter J. Feeney Conference Room at the 

Cumberland County Courthouse, 205 Newbury Street, Portland, ME.  

MSAD 51 Strategic Planning Committee:  I will once again be participating on the Strategic 
Planning committee for phase two of the strategic plan.  The committee is holding a Community 
Dialogue Event on Thursday, November 9th at 5:30pm.  I encourage the Select Board and any 
citizens who are interested in learning more about the program to participate in this event.  RSVP 
is needed by November 1st. 
 
Planning Board:  I have dedicated time to working with members of the Planning Board and Code 
Enforcement staff on improving efficiencies of the application process.  
 
Comprehensive Plan:  Time has and will continue to be dedicated to assisting the committee with 
the final document preparing for an open presentation in November. 
 
Other:  I also attended meeting with the EDSC and NY School Fund Committee during this period.  
Work continues on several ongoing projects.   
 
Respectfully,   

Rosemary 
Rosemary E. Roy, Town Manager 
 


